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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   All LiUNA Laborers 

From:  LiUNA Chicagoland Laborers’ Training & Apprentice Fund  

Date:  April 16, 2020  

Re:   Illinois Department of Transportation (I.D.O.T.) Flaggers Certification  

 

Effective Immediately:  

The IDOT Flaggers Certification will now be valid for Four Years.  

As you all are aware, the LiUNA Chicagoland Laborers’ Training and Apprentice Fund is 
an approved certifying agency by IDOT. We received the following email from IDOT 
Safety Programs Unit Chief, Juan Pava: 

“To whom it may concern, 

This email serves as clarification that the Illinois Department of Transportation will 
accept flagger certifications that are issued for a period of up to four years. The 
Department will not object to certifying agencies extending the certification period to 
four years for current or recently expired certifications to address training restrictions 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

It continues to be the responsibility of the certifying agency to furnish a method of 
inspection and maintain records as condition to be considered an accepted certifying 
agency.” 

Best, 

Juan David Pava, P.E. 
Safety Programs Unit Chief 
 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Training Fund at 630.653.0006 

 


